
 

 

Baseball 
 

All bats used in Little League baseball must have the 

USA Baseball stamp on them.  Bats with the USSSA 

or BBCOR stamps on them are not allowed to be 

used.  For more information on eligible bats, please 

visit the following website.  https://usabat.com/ 
 

 

 

Softball 
 

All bats used in Little League softball must have the 

BPF 1.20 stamp on them.  Bats without this stamp 

are not allowed for use. 

 

https://usabat.com/

